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From: Bob Grookett <bgrookett@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 4:48 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Syrian refugees

 

Please consider a do not accept order on Syrian refugees. I feel at this time it would not be prudent to accept these 

refugees until the ISIS situation can be somewhat resolved. Thank you. 

Sent from my iPhone 


